
 

                                
 
19th September 2022 
 
 
Safeguarding presentation for parent volunteers  
 
 
Dear Primary Parents, 

We are ready and happy to welcome parent volunteers back into the Primary School after the half 
term holiday. Parent volunteers are a very valuable help in our year groups, whether as a regular 
visitor or when supporting a particular unit of learning by sharing their own skills and expertise. 
 
As part of our commitment to Student Safeguarding, we require anyone who may be in direct and 
regular contact with students to complete a three-step process before offering their time. 

• Attend a short presentation about in-school Safeguarding  
• Sign the Parent Code of Conduct which we update annually 
• Sign a Self-Disclosure form confirming that you have never been subject to any allegation 

or investigation with reference to children or young people. 

The presentation will be held on Wednesday 28th September at 8 a.m. in the Conference Centre. 
 
Please sign up via this link. 
 

We will have hard copies of the Parent Code of Conduct and Self-Declaration form ready for you 
to sign or you can print out in advance and bring with you on Wednesday 28th September. 

 
Kind Regards 

 

Carol Battram 
Assistant Principal, Learning and Welfare 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6m3ZKkpmCqmqvzZR0VSXxX0DGTw9PVOOAoKCb10iRJg9FoA/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Kr3tqlTUie7nq81x7dlmRw_lXiHbYjQK/view?usp=sharing

